
Announcements for the week of Sunday, March 2, 2025 
 
 
1. Women’s Bible Study- The Women's six-week bible study through the book of Titus. 

set to begin this Tuesday, March 4th, at 7 pm here at Church. If you’re interested in 
joining this study please sign up at the information table after service. If you have 
already signed up, your packet is ready to pick up at the information table. If any 
questions, please see Nina Crespo. 

 
2. Daylight Savings- Next week on Sunday, March 9th  is daylight savings time. Don’t 

forget to set your clock an hour ahead before going to bed on Saturday the 8th. 
 
3. Men’s Breakfast- We will be meeting on Saturday, March 29th  from 9:00 AM–12:00 

PM here at the church. Join the men for food, fellowship, and an exhortation. The cost 
for the breakfast is $5.00 payable at sign-up. If you would like to help with cooking, 
setup, teardown and/or cleaning, put a check mark next to your name. If any 
questions, please see Craig Bradshaw after service. 
 

4. Weather-Related Church Closures- In case of severe weather, updates on church 
closures or delays will be posted on Fox Rochester and WHAM 13. In addition, we 
will send out a group communication via Remind to those already part of the Church 
Remind group.  If you would like to join the group—Please take out your phone 
and sign up for our group communication via Remind by texting @bk48b7 to 
81010 

 


